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Monday, May 6, 2019 

 

Dear 2019 Kindergarten Families, 

We are excited to welcome you and your child to our school family!  Forest Hill 

School will host our Kindergarten Orientation Session from 2:00 – 3:00 pm on 

Wednesday, May 29, 2019.  We ask that all families meet us in the gym for a quick 

welcome.  At that time, children will go to the classrooms with the teachers and 

staff for 35-45 minutes.  Parents will remain in the gym during this time to learn 

more about our school and all of the wonderful things we have to offer.  The 

afternoon will finish off with a short bus ride for students around the block at 

approximately 2:45.   

We look forward to having you and your child join us on Wednesday, May 29, 2019 

at 2:00 pm. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tracy Stewart 

Principal Forest Hill School 

 


